
Please vote NO on SB 223! My children attend a private Christian school, and there’s a reason that they don’t attend public school. 
Faith is very important to my family, and we are looking for a different kind of education. It shouldn’t matter what type of school our 
children attend. I send my child to private school, and I also pay Oregon taxes that pay for Oregon’s public education system. My 
children should have the same ability to participate in extracurricular activities as their public school peers.


